
St. Croix – Scheduled Potable Water Interruption on Saturday in the Estate Colquohoun Area 

  
ST. CROIX, U.S. VIRGIN ISLANDS – August 8, 2024 – The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority (“WAPA” 
or the “Authority”) would like to advise the public of a scheduled water interruption on St. Croix on 
Saturday, August 10, 2024, from 8:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. in Estate Colquohoun. The cause of the outage is 
to support the Virgin Islands Department of Public Works’ contractor, VI Paving, working on the Storm 
Damage Repair project along Midland Road bridge.   
 
Customers in the following areas will experience a water service interruption: 

• Estate Colquohoun 
• Estate Upper Love 
• Estate Lower Love 
• Estate Grove 
• Croixville Apartments 

 
Your support is greatly appreciated as the teams diligently work to improve our community. 
 
The Virgin Islands Water and Power Authority Communication’s department is committed to reaching, 

informing, and connecting with the youngest members of the community to the eldest, through 

meaningful, transparent and effective communication. 
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